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Serco’s Jack Garner granted Chartered
Manager Fellow status

7 months ago

Regional Director for Serco’s leisure business, Jack Garner has been granted Chartered Manager Fellow
status by CIMSPA, the professional development body for the UK's sport and physical activity sector.

Chartered status is the pinnacle of professional recognition awarded by CIMSPA. It is a nationally
recognised hallmark of a qualified professional who has demonstrated excellence and impact in their field.

Jack has been with Serco since 2016, starting off as a Contract Manager and working his way up through
the business before his promotion to Regional Director in late 2023.

Leisure Director for Serco, Steve Nelson said: “Congratulations Jack! You're someone committed to
supporting the professional development of our workforce, so | couldn’t think of anyone more deserving of
this prestigious accolade.”

Tara Dillon, CEO of CIMSPA said: “We are delighted that Jack has achieved Chartered status and his
contribution and commitment to the sector has been recognised. Chartered status is only awarded to
professionals who have shown exceptional innovation and impact in the sector.

“As a Chartered CIMSPA Member, Jack embodies the highest standards, backed by his qualifications,
experience and expertise. Through the assessment process Jack demonstrated exceptional skills and
knowledge and is a true asset to the sector.”

Jack Garner added: “I chair the CIMSPA Skills Accountability Board for Nottinghamshire, and also sit on the
CIMSPA National Workforce Development board for the sector. I'm someone passionate about promoting
the amazing industry we work in, and supporting colleagues at all levels to benefit from the many career
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paths available to them within leisure.

“I look forward to further supporting the work of CIMSPA and growth of Serco within the sector.”



